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Subject: ISPCP comments on revised Internet Coordination Policy 2 (ICP-2) Version 2 Principles 

 

 

 

The Internet Service Providers and Connectivity Providers (ISPCP) Constituency welcomes the update 

to the revised “Governance Document for the Recognition, Maintenance, and Derecognition of RIRs” 

Principles and thanks the ASO AC for the changes made to the initial 2024 revision following the 

ISPCP’s comments provided in December 2024.  

The ISPCP offers its support to the revised draft of the “Governance Document for the Recognition, 

Maintenance, and Derecognition of Regional Internet Registries” (“RIR Governance Document”) 

dated 8 April 2025. 

https://ispcp.memberclicks.net/assets/docs/PolicyStatements/2024_PolicyStatements/ISPCP%20ICP2%20comments%20v1.0%20Final.pdf

